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Military Spouse Appreciation Day 
On May 6th, Military Spouse Appreciation Day, we honor the 

contributions and sacrifices made by military spouses. Their 

commitment and support help to keep our country safe. America’s 

military spouses are the backbone of the families who support our 

troops during mission, deployment, reintegration and reset. Military 

spouses are silent heroes who are essential to the strength of the 

nation, and they serve our country just like their loved ones. Make sure 

to take time on this special day to honor the spouses who are neighbors 

and family in our communities.  

Employee Spotlight  
You may have already met one of our 
fantastic Leasing Specialists, Shaun. 
Shaun, his wife, their two year old 
daughter, and their Boston Terrier all 
enjoy the outdoors and have taken 
advantage of PCSing to Hawaii. His 
previous job was as a Veteran’s 
Treatment and Program Director for 
Maximum Security inmates. He  is 
also in the Hawaii Air National Guard. 
Shaun says, “The team I work with is 
more of family rather than co-workers. 
Being part of a military family, I 
understand the stresses that come 
along in moving. Just to be able to 
provide a little bit of calm of finding 
their home during the storm that is 
PCSing, brings me great joy. 
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Memorial Day is a time to remember, 

and honor, the fallen service members 

who died serving our country. This does 

not mean we spend the weekend only 

mourning those who made the ultimate 

sacrifice, rather we spend this time in 

remembrance of these brave men and 

women while doing things we love with the people in 

our lives we cherish most. This is a weekend to 

celebrate our freedoms while thanking those who 

fulfilled their oath to serve this country with their lives. 

We honor their memory and sacrifice through our 

gratefulness. The Hunt Military Communities Team is 

consistently in awe of your selfless service, and we do 

not take for granted the dangers of your career. This 

Memorial Day we will all take time to reflect on the 

lives lost in service to this country and celebrate them 

with our remembrance and gratitude. We are thankful 

for your service each day, but weekends like this 

remind us just how special your oath to this country 

truly is. 

Semper Fidelis, . 

 

 

Brian Stann 

 

CEO 



Chickens Are Not Pets 
Feral chickens are creating nuisances by foraging in our 
communities, crowing at inconvenient hours, posing health 
concerns with their waste, and agitating household pets. More 
roaming chickens means more nuisances. OMC residents can 
help manage the nuisance by not feeding feral chickens and 
reducing the feral chicken population in their community. 

 Chickens are NOT accepted pets. Do not keep them in 
your yard or home. 

 Report chicken-nests or deceased chickens to your RSO. 

 Feeding feral chickens is illegal in Honolulu County. 

 Do not purposefully harm chickens or other wildlife. 

 Try spraying unwanted chickens with water to keep them 
out of your yard. 

Community Reminders 

Spring Eggstravaganza and Fair 
Thank you for joining us for our first Spring Eggstravaganza 
and Resident Craft Fair at Pearl City Peninsula. Residents 
and staff enjoyed shopping for spring décor and testing local 
food trucks while the kids hunted over 1,000 candy-filled eggs. 
Some of our amazing craft vendors even offered homemade 
items for the raffle where residents won prizes such as a 
yummy Easter cake! Let’s not forget that the Easter Bunny 
hopped on over for families to have their pictures taken. 
Thanks Uly from South RSO for dressing up and thank you to 
all team members who helped out! 

SAVE THE DATES 

Revenge of the Fifth May 5th 
Join us on the dark side at the Catlin RSO and Leasing 
Office located at 3349 Catlin Dr. We will be celebrating 
with an outdoor movie night showing Star Wars: Revenge 
of the Sith. Some of our community favorite food trucks 
will also be attending including La Birria Tacos and 
Hawaii Milky Way Boba. We’ll bring the popcorn but, 
make sure you bring a lawn chair or blanket! Resident 
Cosplayers will also be available for photo opportunities 
so make sure to bring your best lightsaber! 

Mother’s Day Raffle May 8th 

It’s easy! Sign up your spouse or sign up yourself for our 
Mother’s Day Raffle today on the Hunt Portal. Just RSVP 
for the event and you will automatically be entered for a 
chance to win. Winners will be announced May 8th on 
Facebook from 10AM-4PM.  

Memorial Day Walk May 30th 
Join us to honor our fallen heroes at Ford Island on 
Memorial Day at 8:00AM. We’ve partnered with the Wear 
Blue organization so participants can register for a fallen 
service member’s name to represent. We will walk and 
meditate around beautiful Ford Island and past the Pearl 
Harbor Memorial. Water, granola bars and flags will be 
provided and a running flag will be raffled off. Make sure 
to check your email for registration information. 

Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share your 
feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, you can 
share your thoughts, at any time through an online survey. 

We Want to Hear From You 

ohananavycommunities.com 


